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Salisbury Pathways Committee 

Seventy Seventh Meeting 
 
Date and Time: Monday, July 10, 2023, at 5:30 p.m.  
Location: Salisbury Town Hall, Downstairs Meeting Room (1st floor). 
Present: Kathy Trahan, Chris Williams, Jerry Stanton, Natalia Smirnova 
 
 
Minutes: 
 

Call to order – 5:30 p.m. 
1. Approval of the minutes of the meeting on May 8, 2023. 

Minutes approved unanimously. 
 

2. Status of the Connectivity Grant. 
• The Town is working with Rob and Tracy Macgowan, property owners of 223 Main Street 

Lakeville, to prepare for the installation of the sidewalk based on agreements reached in 2021. 
The improperly installed Invisible Fence will be moved from the State Right-of-Way to the actual 
property. The other prior-agreed-upon items will be done in time for the groundbreaking in the 
Fall.  

• The Town of Salisbury Project Inspector is identified and is working with the contractor 
preparing the starting permit.  

• Bridge color: The committee was set on a dark green, so we propose #35115 and if that is 
unavailable then #14066. (Email from Curtis Rand to DCCI dcci@dayton-construction.com sent 
May 15, 2023) 
 

3. Status of the Transportation Rural Improvement Program (TRIP) application. 
Decision on the TRIP grant will be made in September.  
During the Selectmen meeting in June, due to the surplus of funds, the town transferred $50,000 to 
Pathways Committee budget line.  
 

4. Letter to Abutters for The Connector – Kathy and Gerry.  
The letter was presented and discussed. The Link to the TRIP application summary and pre-
engineering drawings to be inserted in the letter. The new version is to be prepared by the next 
meeting – August 14.  
 

5. Citizens comments: No citizens were present.  
 

6. New Business:  
Reminder: Pat is to create pre-engineering drawing for the remaining parts of “Triangle with Horns” 
– Cobble Road after Sarum Village, Rt. 44 from Cobble Road to Lion’s Head and down to White Hart 
by next meeting – August 14, 2023. 
 

Meeting adjourned at 6:01 p.m. 
 
Minutes respectfully submitted by Natalia V. Smirnova, Secretary, on July 10, 2023. 
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